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The Forester 
www.fpcivic.org 

Volume 52 Issue 05                                        Forest Park Civic Association                                 MAY  2016 

Next FPCA Meeting 
JOIN US 

 

Tuesday, May 10th, 2016 
7 pm 

 

Epworth United Methodist Church 
5100 Karl Road 

Dear Forest Park Residents, 
 Welcome to spring and welcome from the Forest Park Civic Association. This is 
a special issue of the “Forester” which is reaching all the residents of Forest Park—
East and West. We are requesting that you renew or become a new member of your 
civic association.  There are monthly meetings held at the Epworth Methodist Church 
on Karl Road for all members. The annual dues are a bargain at only $25 per year.  
The dues include: a monthly “Forester”; supplemental security (60% of the total); 
maintainence the islands at the entrances to both East and West Forest Park; the 4th 
of July parade; Gabby’s night out; and membership in the Northland Community 
Council among other activities. 
  The Forest Park Civic Association is active in helping home owners resolve is-
sues which they have in their individual neighborhoods by contacting both code and 
police enforcement. As always we need your help. The more members we enroll. The 
more we can do in the community. Please take the time to fill out the enclosed appli-
cation to become a member.  The annual dues are value priced compared to the oth-
er civic associations in Columbus. The civic association officers work hard on your be-
half providing activities for the community. Please help 
by becoming a member. 
   Thank you for you consideration, 
    Edward Vanasdale 
     President, FPCA  

Neighbors taking care of where they live 
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
 1.  Wally Veasey..…614-554-2567 or 
       Ernie Mack...….614-436-6241 or 
       Mike Stone…….….614-218-1788 
 2.  Bob Hinebaugh…….614-885-0691 
 3.  Jack Briggs ………614-846-2965 
 4.  VACANCY 
 5.  Patrick Alkire…614-846-3888 or  
        Joe Krabill……..…419-367-0118 
 

Forest Park East 
 6. Linda Hancock…….614-841-9103 
 7.  VACANCY 
 8   Steven Dhuyvetter..614-420-1637 
 9.  VACANCY 
10. Scott Prigan………614-523-2420  
11. Linda Whitmore..614-890-1065 or 
         Dave Paul……...614-325-8217 
12. Larry Markin………614-891-0038 
13. George Schmidt…614-895-7459 
14. Joyce Minor………614-975-7725 
 

City Code Enforcement  
 

            CALL 311  

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

PRESIDENT 
Ed Vanasdale…..…………….……614-847-1494 
evanasdale@insight.rr.com 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Felix Quachey……………..…...…614-595-7871 
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 
 

TREASURER 
Dan Hartzell…………………….…614-846-2784 
 

SECRETARY 
Matt Ward………..…………………614-634-1547 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Mary Sguerra…………………..…614-506-7540 
 

FORESTER EDITOR 
Rita Woeste………………….…….614-785-1555 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 
Felix Quachey……………………..614-595-7871 
Asst: Tim Houser………….………614-885-5654 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
PJ Phillips..…………………..……614-420-1637 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Ken Gilbert…….………….....……614-888-3559 
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
PJ Phillips     ………..……..…..…614-420-1637 

 

NCC REPRESENTATIVE 
Felix Quachey………………...…614-595-7871 

 
 NCC DEVELOPMENT REP  

Ed Vanasdale…….…………...…..614-847-1494  

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              
 

For any other information please call PJ 
Phillips @ 614-420-1637. Advertise-
ments can be emailed (camera ready) to:  
              forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
 
If you encounter problems with an ad-
vertiser, please notify Cate Gilbert at 
614-888-3559 or email to: 
 forester_ads@fpcivic.org 
 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza,  

Sequoia Lanes, YMCA, Gabby’s Bar 
& Dairy Queen. 

 
 

Articles for June, 2016  Forester due to 
editor by May 20th, 2016. The June For-
ester will be delivered the first Sunday of 
June in THE BAG. Also check the web-
site address, www.fpcivic.org for the 
issue.  

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 
mailed to : c/o Cate Gilbert   
            5732 Firwood Place,  
           Columbus, OH 43229 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 
 

PJ Phillips, George Schmidt, Ed Vanasdale, 
Felix Quachey, Rita Woeste, Mike Stone, FPCA 

Block Captains, 
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Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES  05/31/2016 

$24.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 

Owner/Operator 

SCOTT ’S  COMPLETE  CAR CARE  

Mon-Fri 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

Scott Petty 
Proudly serving the Forest Park 

area since 1990 
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Support our Local Business Members!!   
If you know of a business who would like to advertise in the Forester or just become a FPCA business 

member, have them contact PJ Phillips, 614-420-1637 or email pjphillips@kw.com, for information.  

Hi Forest Park Neighbors, 
The weather is warming and the days are longer. We are spending more time outside enjoying the fresh air. Now is the 
time we all want to spruce up our yards to make the view more pleasant. 
This note is a reminder of a few things you can do to make your property more attractive. 
 

* Call 311 to schedule all bulk pickups. 

* Green trash tubs and blue recycle tubs should be placed beside your house or in the back yard.  It will make your 

home and neighborhood look better. 

* Place your green trash tubs and blue recycle tubs at the curb no more than 12 hours prior to pickup date and remove 

them within 24 hours after pickup date.  

* Parking cars in the grass will earn you a visit from the Code Enforcement Division (311). 

* Cars parked in your driveway blocking the sidewalk will be ticketed by the Columbus Police Department. (Just call 

614-645-4545 to report cars blocking the sidewalk.) 

* Permanent storage of your RVs, camping trailers and utility trailers  should be behind the front line of your home on a 

paved surface.  The city allows a day or two for loading and unloading campers in the driveway before and after a 
trip. Longer duration will be ticketed by the Code Enforcement Division (311). 

* Inspect your sidewalks for debris and/or needed concrete repair. As homeowners, you are responsible for this area. 

If a tree is between the curb and the sidewalk and is causing damage to the sidewalk, the city will repair the problem 
without any cost to you. Just call 311 and report the problem.  

* Speed limit is residential areas is 25 mph. More kids are outside playing now that the weather is warmer; kids aren’t 

always aware of oncoming cars. Watch out for bike riders and texting walkers, too.  
 
Have a safe and fun Summer and Spring, 
Sincerely,  FPCA Block Captains 

tel:614-420-1637
mailto:pjphillips@kw.com
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MAIL TO:  
Felix Quachey 

5270 Arrowood Loop E.  
595-7871 

Or  

Email him at  
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 

 

Supplemental Security House Check 
Forest Park Business Members and Homeowner Members only! 

  
Use this form to have your home checked while you are on vacation. The form will be passed on to the supplemental 
security officer and the Security Officers.   
  
Name _______________________Address ________________________Phone ___________ 
  
Vacation Dates:  Depart_______________ Return _____________ Please notify____________ 
  
Address _____________________ Phone ________________Who has key?_______________ 
  
Address _____________________Phone____________________ 
  
Lights on timer? _______  Location _____________________ 
  
Radio or TV continuously on timer? _____  Location _______________ 
  
Will older children be in and out ?  Yes _______   No ________ 
  
If yes, make and model of car ___________________________ 

Attention all residents: Please send all your vacation home check requests at least a full week ahead of 

your departure. We need a little lead time for our patrol officer to adjust his schedule if the need arises. 

SECURITY NEWS FOR FOREST PARK 
 
Spring seems to finally have sprung as I pen this article! It is a perfect day to enjoy an afternoon 

in the backyard under the many mature trees that make our neighborhood such a gem. As beautiful 
a picture as this is, I must remind all residents that with nicer weather comes more criminal activity. 
Our Columbus Police Liaison Officer reminded us at our meeting last Tuesday April 12

th
 to be mind-

ful of the following: 
 

1. Keep those garage doors down when working in your yard; especially when you are in the back-
yard—it only takes the bad guys a second to pop in there and make off with something. Even 
more dangerous, if you are not in the habit of always locking the door into the house from the 
garage (and you should), you have now given a criminal unrestricted access into your home. 

2. Remember that if anyone comes to your door trying to sell you a service, they are required to 
have a City of Columbus Peddler’s License which will also have their photograph on it! If they do 
not have a Peddler’s License, they are engaging in an illegal act and are trespassing on your 
property. 

3. Please remember to always answer your door—do not open the door. Simply speak through the 
door to let someone know that someone is home. Officer Clinger shared that burglars are now 
ringing doorbells or knocking on doors and when nobody answers, they pop around to the back-
yard to smash a window to climb into. You do not want to be in your home with a burglar. The 
burglars prefer an empty home so ALWAYS speak up and let anyone at your door know you are 
home! 

4. As a reminder, the Columbus Police Non-Emergency phone number is (and you must dial the 
area code now) 614-645-4545 the press * to bypass the automated system to go directly to the 
live dispatcher. Please do not call Forest Park Supplemental Security if you think you are ob-
serving a crime in progress! Call the police report it!   Continued…… next page 
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Yard Waste & Blue 
Can Recycling 

happens on the  
same Friday, every 

other week . 

Schedule for 
Forest Park Yard 
Waste & Recycle 

dates are:  
***   

May 6 & 20 

& 
June 3 & 17 

All of Forest 

Park pick up is 
still on Fridays,  

we are Part B 
of the  

Friday Program. 

 

I would also like to say thank you to all you residents who have ceased the practice of parking in their front 
yards. Please continue to spread the word and explain to your neighbors and other residents you see parking 
in their front yards that they could get a citation from City of Columbus Code Enforcement and a court appear-
ance if they are repeat offenders. We still have some work to do regarding bad parking habits that both make 
our neighborhood look trashy and also happen to be against the law. Please note the following according to 
our Columbus Police Liaison Officer: 
 

If you park in your driveway such that you block the sidewalk, it is within the jurisdiction of Columbus Po-
lice to write you a parking ticket with an associated fine and/or you could get your vehicle towed from 
your driveway.  

 
If your vehicle is parked such that 2 wheels are on the curb and the other 2 wheels are on the street, this is 

also a parking violation for which CPD WILL give you a ticket. Please parallel-park properly along the 
curb to save you the aggravation of a ticket and/or fine. 

 
In closing, I charge you all with keeping yourselves and your neighbors safe by making an effort to get 

to know your neighbor this spring and summer season so that the sense of community and true neighbor-
hood never dies in OUR Forest Park!                  Be Safe,   Felix Quachey 
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FOREST PARK SPRING 

COMMUNITY GARAGE 

SALE 

Saturday, May 14th  
 

 
 
 

Spring house cleaning time is here again! Your junk can be someone’s treasure.  Have fun and 
make a little money by entering the Forest Park Civic Association   Garage Sale which will be 
held on May 14th from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.  Advertisement will appear in local newspaper. 
Maps and listings of addresses of participants will be handed out to prospective buyers at the 
East and West Island entrances to Forest Park on Karl Rd from 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. on the 
day of the sale. 
 
The Association charges a minimal fee of $5.00 to participate in this gigantic  community sale. 
You receive quite a bargain when one considers the advertisement drawing card to all the  
Northland communities, fun with your neighbors, and some extra cash in your pocket. The fee 
helps defray the cost of the advertising. 
 
Please complete the form below and mail with your check of $5.00 made payable to F.P.C.A. by 
May 11th  to Mary Sguerra, 5395 Pine Bluff Rd. Columbus, OH  43229 
 

If you have any questions, please call Mary at 818-7636 

GARAGE SALE ENTRY FORM - $5.00 
 

Name____________________________________  Address __________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Featured Items: 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
SPACE IS LIMITED, SO LIST THE MOST IMPORTANT ITEMS 
Mail to Mary Sguerra,  5395 Pine Bluff Rd. Columbus, OH  43229       Make checks out to F.P.C.A. 

Walk with a Doc 
Is a chance to get healthy.  The idea is to walk with a doctor.  Ask questions and receive advice.  
Walk with a group of folks who give support.   
The walks take place at Woodward Park and Community Center, 5147 Karl Road.  They meet at the 
front picnic tables.  They walk on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays, 8:30 to 9:30 am.   

Schedule 
April 2, 16 May 7, 21 June 4, 18  July 2, 16 August 6, 20 September 3, 17
 October 1, 15  November 5.       End of year celebration: November 19.   
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Elena Markosova and her dream, the Classic Bistro 
 

You will never meet a more gracious restaurant owner than Elena Markosova, the owner of the 
brand new restaurant, Classic Bistro. Elena genuinely goes out of her way to make guests feel wel-
come. She even showed interest in the 161 Task Force after a conversation that I had with Emman-
uel Remy, President of the Northland Community Council. Before we left, she had managed to join 
Forest Park and even pay for a half page ad! Always aiming to please, she kindly offered us some 
delicious pastries. If the taste is any indication of the entirety of the menu, then Classic Bistro is 
sure to please any appetite! 
 
It was Elena's dream to own her own restaurant. Elena made her way to Columbus, to pursue her 
dreams. She began classes at Columbus State, knowing how important it was for her to succeed in 
the restaurant business. While there, she recalled a story of a fellow student making snide remarks 
about how grueling life was in United States and how in his home country, much less work was re-
quired. Elena couldn't believe his attitude and immediately replied, "There is nowhere in the world 
where you will have this much opportunity!" Elena lives by her words and because of people like 
her, America is made stronger. 
 
Elena was able to open Classic Bistro on 984 Morse Road thanks to the kind investment of her 
brother-in-law and owner of Twins Buick GMC. From my delightful experiences at the restaurant, he 
has made a great investment. 
 
Elena describes the restaurant as familiar and quaint. Maybe because of its small size or her wel-
coming attitude. She equates the experience with someone coming into her own home for a deli-
cious lunch and conversation. 
From classic decor, familiar American lunch-time favorites, to the European chocolates, eating at 
Classic Bistro is a one-of-a-kind experience. She even carries Spirits of the Tsars Vodka, a rarity to 
Columbus, this caramel-colored vodka is produced in Ukraine and aged 3 years in cognac barrels.  
 
With extravagances such as these, the prices may shock you. (In a great way!) Elena made sure to 
keep the prices affordable to anyone. She knows more than anyone about being given the oppor-
tunity to try something special. 
Classic Bistro is open for all-day breakfast and lunch. If anything, it is definitely worth it to stop by 
just to get to know Elena. She is truly a great person and an important worldly additional to our 
community. Shop Northland and support businesses like Classic Bistro. We hope to see you there! 
 
Submitted by George Schmidt 
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FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION 

April 12, 2016 MINUTES 
Secretary Matthew Ward 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by 2016 President Ed Vanasdale at 7:05pm and started with 

the Pledge of Allegiance by all in attendance. Roll call of the officers was taken by the secretary.  

President Ed Vanasdale opened with a few opening remarks about the speakers for tonight 

and the question and answer period. He then turned the floor over to Dan Hartzell for the Treasur-

er’s report. Dan stated that income for the month of March came from new memberships and For-

ester ad sales. Expenses for the month came from printing membership applications, supplemental 

security and the Forester printing. The budget left the month in the hole but will turn around once 

the membership drive kicks off. The budget for March 2016 was voted on and approved by the 

FPCA Board.  

The first speaker for the night was scheduled to be Chief Jacobs of the Columbus Police De-

partment, unfortunately she was unable to make it due to the death of a fellow officer today. Of-

ficer  Scott Clinger filled in for her and spoke of a few things to keep in mind now that the weather 

is getting warmer. He reminded people to keep their garage doors closed when working outside to 

avoid people from looking and seeing what is in there for the taking. Officer Clinger also spoke of 

the peddlers that will start coming door to door for sales. He said these people should have visible 

City of Columbus licenses with a white sticker, if they do not have them do not buy from them and 

report them to the city. The new rule is the peddlers are allowed out until 8:00pm instead of 6pm in 

the past. Also he stated that if you do not want to answer your door to try and make some commu-

nication with them even if it’s through the door just in case it is someone trying to break in. This lets 

them know someone is inside. Some questions were asked by residents about parking issues. He 

stated that if it is in the street it is a police issue and to call the non-emergency number if it is in the 

person’s driveway or yard it is a code enforcement issue and to call the Citys 311 and report. 

At 7:26 a moment of silence was given for the fallen officer today and Officer Clinger ended 

his remarks.  

At 7:40 Vice President Felix Quachey introduced the second speaker Northland YMCA Direc-

tor Malik Moore. Mr. Moore stated that he is working with leaders and volunteers at the Y to make 

them responsible for being a voice in the community. He stated that the community is the one who 

holds the pink slip for the YMCA and they should be there to help the community grow. Mr. Moore 

stated that there are many great events happening at the Y and said the prices have been 

backed down in order to give all a chance at becoming a member. He gave the dates for April 30 

as the Healthy Kids Day and 7/17 for the Forest Park Annual Picnic. The Y is also looking for sugges-

tions for the volunteers to show ownership in the community through a program called Together-

hood which makes volunteers do at least 4 services for the community a year.  

Questions were given to Mr. Moore in regards to Hoover Y park which is an area that they Y 

plants vegetables and sells or gives them to those in need, Child Care, the Y has the largest child 

care provider in Central Ohio and Community Rooms which are free to use to anyone using it to 

help the community grow. Mr. Moore ended his remarks at 8:00pm.  

President Ed Vanadale made remarks regarding some upcoming dates for the board and 

the community. Those included May 7th Shredding Day, May 11th NCC Awards Banquet , May 14th 

Garage Sales and June 4th Gabbys FPCA Night Out. He then talked about an idea the Columbus 

City Schools is purposing regarding the closure of Northland High School. This would include build-

ing a new 1100 student school behind Woodward Park Middle School and taking the current park 

and using it for the school’s athletic fields. The school board will be hearing from the public on this 

issue Monday 4/18 at Brookhaven High School. Ed also stated that he has heard the developer of 

the new Kroger store have said they do not intend to leave the old store building vacant although 

no new tenant has been announced.  

      Continued  next page………... 
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FPCA meeting minutes continued……… from page 14 

At 8:10 Mike Stone and Scott Prigan announced the development of the FPCA Facebook 

and Twitter pages that will up and running soon to help get information to the community. George 

Schimdt of the 161 Task Force stated that the businesses along 161 are showing support and helping 

with donations for things such as grass cutting and 161 clean up. P.J. Phillips also stated that 7 new 

residents have moved into the area and welcome committee has reached out to them and gave 

them new welcome folders.  

At 8:17 a vote was put up and approved for 5 board members to receive tickets the NCC 

awards banquet. Mike Stone made remarks regarding the Stuffing Party for the membership drive 

and George Schmidt said the parade was moving forward with a Future Theme, the parade will by 

7/4 at 11am.  

The last remarks for the night we made by Dave Paul about development in the area. He 

stated that at the Meijer location part of the parking lot will be used for a COTA transit center which 

the city approved. Also he stated that the NCC pool has been purchased by a couple hoping to 

use the grounds as a residence and after discussing the plan with the city they discussion was ta-

bled to the end of the month when the purchasers will seek to come back for approval for a plan 

to keep the property as a residence but keep the commercial zoning license. Also the former Rite 

Rug building on Morse Road will be opening soon for the Furniture Bank of Ohio restore where they 

will sell furniture they cannot use for their purposes.  

The April 2016 FPCA Meeting was adjourned by Ed Vanasdale at 8:32pm.  

Check out FPCA’s website to 
find out how to connect with 

us via social media. 
Www.fpcivic.org 

 
We are now conncecting with 
neighbors via facebook and 

twitter.  

FPCA Garage Sales  
Saturday May 14th 

 
Look for flyers at Karl 
& Satinwood listing all 

of the Sales in the 
neighborhood that 

day.  

You live in Forest Park 
Become a member of the Forest 

Park Civic Association 
Cost is only $25/year 

Membership gives you security patrol 
& this monthly newsletter 
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Joe Hughes Roofing & Gutters 
614-891-7240 

OR 

614-778-5969 
 

    JoeHughesRoofing.com 

   36  Years Experience 
 

“Forest Park Resident’s Referrals upon Request” 

 

Licensed Bonded Insured 
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New YMCA North Director visits the FPCA April Board Meeting 
 

Malik Moore, Director of the North Y, has made a great impact in a short period of time.  He impressed the 
crowd who attended the April 12, general Forest Park meeting. By sharing his roots, he demonstrated where 
the passion for the Y was born.  Malik grew up in Philadelphia.  His father taught him the importance of 
knowing neighbors by making sure little Malik knew the shop keepers, community park leaders, the baker, 
etc.  And that they knew him.  He finds Forest Park to still be that type of neighborhood where people genu-
inely care and people want to know each other.   
The Y, Malik, emphasized the this is a safe place where everyone in the 
community can come.  He is actively out in the community meeting 
religious leaders, business leaders, government leaders and community 
leaders in order to be able to meet the needs of the community.  In 
order to get to know them and them to get to know him.  It is all 
based on relationships and working for the better.  
Malik’s voice got just a little more excited when he started to talk about 
Healthy Kids Day, a family-friendly day that the Y is open to the public 
from 11-2pm on April 30.  He expects 1000 people to show up and en-
joy the Y facilities and have great fun.  The staff is jazzed for this day.  
It coincides with the grand reopening of the fitness center.   
Sometimes we start to forget the importance of having a Y in the cen-
ter of Forest Park.  We were given a vivid reminder.  Without our Y 
scores of children would have no place to go before and after school.  
The Y keeps the kids off the streets.  
Our Y provides childcare that goes beyond the basic need into the are-
na of preparing each child for kindergarten.  More than 50% of the kids 
in YMCA preschool are literate by the time they start kindergarten. 
Zoe for President is one way the National Y is stressing the importance 
of early education, exercise and nutrition for our children.  Zoe is one- 
year- old.  We want to give her all she needs so that she can be quali-
fied to be president in 35 years.  More information can be found at 
www.zoeforpresident.net 
One of most impressive projects being led by the Y is the TOGETHERHOOD Project.  The TOGETHER-
HOOD Project is a volunteer engagement team that engages volunteers from the Y and the community. 
This team of volunteers will lead at least 4 community service projects a year.  The only rule for the YMCA’s 
Togetherhood projects is that these projects cannot directly benefit the YMCA. One such project will take 
place on April 23rd at 9am. The YMCA’s Team will take part in the 161 Clean up, then on April 30th the YMCA’s 
team will help a local family challenged by age to clean out their yard. If you have an idea that you want to 
share with the YMCA’s TOGETHERHOOD Team, please send an email to: mmoore@ymcacolumbus.org 
We know that there are a lot of organizations that make a difference.  We all probably are active in at least 
one.  Director Moore helped us to see that the Y is one that is right here in Forest Park doing service that 
they are uniquely equipped and positioned to do.  We do not even want to imagine what it would be like 
without the Y.   
Submitted by George Schmidt 

Join Forest Park Civic Association and your Forest 
Park Neighbors for our: 

 FPCA’s Gabby’s Night Out 
Saturday evening, June 4th.  

1887 Tamarack Circle North.   
The Alexander Band will be performing.  
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FORESTER ADVERTISING 
 

There are over 3500 copies of the Forester distrib-
uted  to residents of Forest Park East and West, 
and a few streets on the outer edges of Forest 
Park. 
 
Dispatch Consumer Services  delivers the Forester 
on the first Sunday of each month. 
 
Advertising rates for each issue for camera ready 
advertisements: 
 
Full Page                      _     _ __     150.00 
Half Page             7 1/2 “ w x 5” h            _   80.00  
Fourth Page                   3 5/8” x 5”____  ___50.00  
Business Card              2 1/2” x 3 1/2”___  __30.00  
  
 
Only black and white original photographs should 
be submitted. We cannot guarantee the quality of a 
color photograph.  An emailed word, excel, photo 
or pdf file is preferred.  Scanning copies of ads is 
not available at this time. 
 
For further information on The Forester, please call  
Cate Gilbert at  888-3559 or email to: 

 
forester_ads@fpcivic.org        
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Family Owned & Operated  

40 Years 

Central Ohio 
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